
 

 

                                                                                                                                                          26 October 2023 

 
School Swimming and Water Safety Program - Organisation Note 2023 

 

Student Name Class 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
The following is the School Swimming & Water Safety Program organisation for Weeks 7 and 8, Term 4. The program 
will be held daily at Mount Druitt Swimming Pool from Monday 20 November 2023 – Friday 1 December 2023. 
 
The School Swimming and Water Safety Program Medical Form must be completed for all students attending the 
program. The form can be found in the FORMS section of the School Bytes Parent Portal and needs to be completed by 
Friday 3 November 2023. 

SESSION 1  
Mrs Morley and Mr Stewart 
 
CLASSES:  
2A, 2C, 2H, 2N, 2M, 12L, 3E, 4M 
 
 
TIMES: 
9:20 am - Assemble at the bus shelter 
9:35 am  - Depart school  
10:05 am-10:50 am - Swimming session  
11:30 am – Return to school 

SESSION 2  
Miss Batten and Mrs Vassallo 
 
CLASSES:  
3D, 3J, 3R, 3M, 34H, 4A, 4B, 4C, 4S, 56V 
 
 
TIMES: 
10:20 am - Assemble at the bus shelter 
(bring crunch n sip) 
10:35 am - Depart School  
11:05 am-11:50 am - Swimming session  
12:20 pm - Return to school  
 

SESSION 3 
Mr Grabara & Miss Kenny 
 
CLASSES:  
56K, 5B, 5H, 5M, 5N, 5W, 6L, 6M, 6G, 6P, 
6S 
 
TIMES:  
11:15 am - Assemble at the bus shelter 
11:30 am- Depart school  
11:50 am -12:35 pm – Swimming session 
1:00 pm - Return to school  
 

Students must wear full school uniform with their swimming costume underneath. 
 
 Requirements: 

• A plastic bag or library bag (no school bags) 

• Crunch and sip (lunch will be eaten at school) 

• A towel and a change of underwear to change into at the pool 

• Goggles are optional 

• All belongings should be clearly marked with the child’s name and class 

• It is also strongly recommended that students use adequate sun protection, e.g. SPF 30+ broad-spectrum 
water-resistant sunscreen and a t-shirt or rash vest 

• NO HAT to be brought to the pool 

 
 
 
 
Bert Lo Campo                                                                                                                 Nicole Morley  
Principal                                                                                                                            Swim Scheme Coordinator 


